VILLAGE OF LODA
P.O. BOX 146
LODA, IL. 60948


The Village of Loda is accepting bids for Snow Plowing in the Village.  This would be streets, alleys, road up to the cemetery and the drive up to the water plant within the Village.  Contractor will supply all labor, equipment, and supplies, including truck, snowplow, gas and any other equipment or supplies needed for the job. Any labor hired by the contractor shall be paid prevailing wages. Contractor shall keep and maintain liability insurance not less than $500,000.00.

A contractor shall have their bid turned in no later than 5:00 P.M. on November 6th, 2023.  Please mail to: Village of Loda, P.O. Box 146, Loda, Il. 60948.  Please write bid on the front of envelope. Your bid can also be put in the water payment box by 5:00 P.M. November 6th., located by the front door of Village Hall. A contractor will be selected at the November 8th, 2023 board meeting.

Questions can be directed to Village President, Carol Arseneau or Village Clerk Regina, Ptacek. Phone numbers listed on front of Village Hall.
